
File No. 15-0218

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the donation of the renewal of the Los 
Angeles Police Department (LAPD) contract with Dr. Craig D. Uchida.

Recommendation for Council action:

AUTHORIZE the LAPD to accept the donation valued at $49,996.55 from the Los Angeles 
Police Foundation for the renewal of the contract with Dr. Craig D. Uchida for professional 
services analyzing the LAPD's service to the community, and thank the donor for this generous 
gift.

Fiscal Impact Statement: None submitted by the LAPD. Neither the City Administrative Officer 
nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

SUMMARY

In a report to the Board of Police Commissioners dated February 13, 2015, LAPD requests 
authority to accept the renewal of the contract with Dr. Uchida. LAPD reports that Dr. Uchida's 
findings will assist with adjustments to deployment, the allocation of police resources, and 
methods of improving response to calls for service. On February 17, 2017, the Board approved 
LAPD's request.

At its special meeting held March 27, 2015, the Public Safety Committee recommended that 
Council authorize LAPD to accept this donation.
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